
 

 

The Bank holiday weekend is:                      

Friday 22nd   May and Monday 

25th  May.    

No Homelearning will be 

posted on these days.                               

 

We are  now using 2 platforms for 

remote digital learning – either Seesaw 

or Microsoft Teams.  We are so proud 

of our teachers and pupils for accessing 

this innovative way forward to support 

learning. Well done to all! 

 

 

 

  
 

Home schooling, you’ve no doubt found out by now, is not easy. No-one prepared you for this situation and as 

teachers, we don’t want you to be in it! We want to be doing our jobs. We want to be educating the nation’s 

children; and we want you to know that we will do our very best to make up for lost time when we can.  
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Please do not hesitate  to 

contact you child’s class 

teacher or any member of the 

Senior Leadership Team if we 

can help in any way.    

Staff can be contacted via email 

or you could  contact Hillington 

Hub : 0141-882-2144 

 

Mrs Scott and Miss 

Howarth took part 

in the egg head 

challenge to raise 

funds for the NHS. 

Mr Kynaston has 

been volunteering at 

Hillington Hub 

Some staff and pupils 

at Hillington Hub. Supporting the NHS. 
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